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Re: eComment System

The Department of Environmental Protection has received the following comments on
Proposed Rulemaking: Control of VOC Emissions from Oil and Natural Gas Sources
(#7-544).

Commenter Information:

Karen Davis
JUN 1 9 2020

(davism@atlanticbb.net) ReguIato,1
10 CRESCENT PARK Review Commission

WARREN, PA 16365-2217 US

Comments entered:

June 19, 2020
I am in favor of these controls proposed to limit VOC emissions from Oil and Natural Gas
Sources in the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania. Climate change is a real and present danger to
the citizens of PA. We must work now to curb the rising of the climate temperature to avert
catastrophy in the next 20 years. All of our legislators took an oath of office to protect the health
and safety of the people of PA.

No attachments were included as part of this comment.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Jessica Shirley
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Jessica Shirley
Director, Office of Policy
PA Department of Environmental Protection
Rachel Carson State Office Building
P.O. Box 2063
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2063
Office: 717-783-8727
Fax: 717-783-8926
ecomment@pa.gov
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